
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k  o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

Circular No. 69-105 
April 29, 1969

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks 

in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Reference is made to our circular letter of April 22, 1969, 

concerning the dates on which certain Federal Reserve Banks 

and Branches are to be closed during May. We are now in­

formed that the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta and the 

Jacksonville, Little Rock and Memphis Branches will be closed 

on Friday, May 30.

Yours very truly,

P. E. Cold well

President
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